
 

GNET SYSTEM.CO.,LTD 

2-603,6F,Lotte IT Castle II,550-1,98, Gasan digital 2-ro,Geumcheon-gu,Seoul 

 

Letter of respond to comments from Timco 

 

Date: 03-29-2018 

FCC ID: 2AO7Z-GN-W77  

 

 

Dear whom this may concern, 

We, GNET SYSTEM.CO.,LTD, the applicant of FCC compliance test for WiFi Dongle are aware 

of that this device may cause harmful effect to human body in certain circumstance.  

 

So we declared recommended specific usage in the product manual to prevent any possible 

misuse. We also declared the minimum distance between human body and the WiFi dongle 

to keep the user form considerable amount of radiation exposure. 

 

In addition, we confirm again that this device is designed to be used only on the dash 

board camera. And we have no intention to advertise of promote this WiFi dongle with 

any other devices but dashboard camera.  

 

 

 

                            Signature:                           

Person in Charge: Lee nam-gil 

Tel: +82-02-890-1662 

Fax: +82-02-890-1604 

E-mail: lng@gnetsystem.com 


